
 

 

 

13th January 2023 

Star of the Week 

 

 

 
 

Our star of the week is  

Taylor!  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

She's been showing a can-

do attitude to learning, 

particularly in her maths 

and shape work!  
 

 Well done Taylor ! 

Welcome back to all our families, and a big welcome to our 

new families too - we hope you all had a lovely Christmas 

break! 

 

We've been busy at nursery looking at 

different animals, particularly Arctic 

animals in some floury, glitter snow. 

The children enjoyed exploring 

textures, mark making, and making 

animal footprints! The children have 

completed some animal sizing 

activities, talking about biggest, 

smallest and middle-sized! The 

animals also went walking through the 

paint, making colourful footprints! 

Note for parents: 

 

We have some families with severe nut allergies, so we do ask that NO peanut butter/

peanuts are provided in lunchboxes please. 



 

 

DATES FOR THE DIARY 
 

3rd April - 11th April: Nursery will be closed for the Easter Holiday 

 

REMINDER 

The closing date for on-time Reception applications  

is Sunday 15th January 2023. 


